
Cold In-place Recycling 
Climate Initiative Outreach Program  

What:   A Workshop and Field Demonstration of    

Cold In-place Recycling for Bay Area     

Local Agency Officials  

 

Where:  Workshop - MTC Auditorium 

 Metropolitan Transportation Commission 

101 Eighth Street, Oakland 

Field Demo - City of  Napa 

 

When:   Thursday, October 13, 2011  

 8:30 a.m. -  4:00 p.m. 

  

More information will be available at: 
www.pavementpreservation.org/recyclingoutreachwww.pavementpreservation.org/recyclingoutreachwww.pavementpreservation.org/recyclingoutreachwww.pavementpreservation.org/recyclingoutreach    



Cold In-place Recycling 
Climate Initiative Outreach Program 

What is the Cold In-place Recycling Climate Initiative? 
 
 
The Cold In-place Recycling (CIR) Climate Initiative Outreach Program was 
organized to showcase a proven road preservation process that greatly reduces 
greenhouse gas emissions over traditional construction and rehabilitation 
methods.  A short workshop session provides an excellent opportunity for Bay 
Area local road officials to learn about the financial and environmental benefits 
of in-place recycling from national experts.  This outreach program offers an 
occasion to witness an ongoing project in Napa to better understand the CIR 
process.  It will provide a forum where local jurisdictions can discuss and learn 
how to replicate a climate initiative in their agency.  
 

When and where will the outreach program be held? 
 
The Outreach Program will be held on Thursday, October 13, 2011 with 
registration beginning at 8:30 a.m. and the program starting at 9:00 a.m. at the 
MTC Auditorium at the Metropolitan Transportation Commission, 101 Eighth 
Street, Oakland, California.  At 11:30 a.m. chartered buses will carry attendees 
to Napa for a field demonstration of the CIR process.  A box lunch will be 
provided to the attendees on the bus.  Buses will return to the MTC by 4:00 
p.m. 
 
Who Should Attend? 
 
Local Agency Administrators and Government Officials interested in 
sustainable cost-effective and long lasting alternatives to traditional methods.  
The workshop and field demonstration was specifically designed for Public 
Works Directors, City & County Elected Officials, and key staff involved with 
decision-making of maintenance strategies.   
 

Site Visit? 
 
A chartered bus will depart from the Metropolitan Transportation Commission 
at 11:30 a.m. and travel to the project site in the City of Napa.  The field trip 
provides firsthand understanding of the flexibility, sustainability, and economy 
of in-place recycling.  A limited on the number of people can visit the site, so 
please register early.  Bring your own safety vest for the site visit. 
 

How do I Register for the In-Place Recycling Conference? 
 
Please register by contacting Marlene Demery at mdemery@cityofnapa.org or 
by telephone to the Public Works Department in Napa at (707) 257-9520.  All 
registrations include travel by bus, refreshments and box lunches free of charge.   


